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Directions inside...

While you are hanging out
at the paolo ...

Call the SLCC BBS!!
Inside the i6502 West

@ 51 0 +895-8022

Tell Them Bob Sent You!!
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Stuff & Minutes

The July meeting started on time, proceeded on
time and ended on time. All the Officers were in
position and ready to accept their paychecks. There
isn't much.else to be said except the President is
emptying all his closets and everything is going to the
crooked raffle. So if you are in need of S Bit or ST
software or hardware you had best get to one of the
raffles before everything runs out. (Rumor has it that
El Presidents new roommate has put its foot down on
all this junk Robbie has accumulated over the past
couple of years.)

According to the ABACUS July newsletter
they have a petition that they are sending to Hasbro
asking them to support the Jaguar and lynx. If you
would like to help with your name contact them at,
www.geocities.com/timessquare/arcade/S063.

The ABACUS July newsletter also has an
interesting article on the Sony Mavica FD-7 camera..
If you are interested in reading this article by Delmar
Severy contact President Bridges to get a copy of the
newsletter.

The news on the computer front this month is
all pretty good for the average user, prices are dropping
at a furious rate, with Intel having another round of
price reductions that will cut most processor prices in
half within the next few months. Not to be outdone
AMD announced they would cut their prices 25%
below Intel! Somewhere you have to wonder just how
much profit there is in CPU's. Priced a 300MHz,
Pentium 2, custom built unit for a friend with a big
HD, lots of memory and a 19 inch Sony 400 monitor
and the total was under $2200. Considering the
monitor he wants costs almost a $1000 by itself, that is
a phenomenal price.

See you at the meeting.

Jim Moran - Secretary

NEW MEETING LOCATION
St Leander School

St. Leander is just three blocks west (towards
1880) of the Library, on the south side of Davis
street. Park in the playground at the rear of the
school and use the entrance located there.

** Bob Scholar sighted at Creekside Lodge **
Our own DOM wizard has re-Iocated down the
road a piece in San Pablo! Now hanging his Atari
at 13956 San Pablo Ave. APT#321 in San Pablo
CA, 94806. Phone number is the same - just tied
more string to the can, I guess. He tells this
reporter that he still remembers the way to the
meetings, so we'll keep the fire gain'.

This Month:

Portjolzo·
Atari Portfolio will be there - just what you
always wanted: MS-DOS in your pocket!!

And, for the adventurous, the infamous
Atari Laser Printer will be offered for
the last time. Next stop is the Army ....

And not the one with all the guns!


